
 
 

CITY OF ROSEBURG 
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 

NOTICE 
 
 
 

APRIL 11, 2023 
 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that in lieu of their regular meeting on April 11, 2023, the City 
of Roseburg Economic Development Commission will be taking the Ghosts of Roseburg 
Past walking tour downtown. They will congregate in the foyer of City Hall at 3:30p.m. 
Although a quorum of the Commission may be present for the tour, no deliberation on City 
matters and no formal action will be taken.   
 
Anyone desiring more information regarding this notice may contact Community 
Development Director, Stuart Cowie by calling (541) 492-6750. 
 

 
 

 
 


